
Ann Machado - Bayside Bowl's expansion 

Hi Ann, 

Thanks for your call and I just left you a message. Yes, the new permit application for Bayside Bowl put 
in by Landry French replaces the one the city had on file. Please let me know what documentation I need 
to send to Tammy. Is there anything else you need for Bayside Bowl's expansion? 

Best,
Justin

_______________________
Senator Justin Alfond
Senate Democratic Leader
www.justinalfond.com
justin@justinalfond.com

143 Vaughan Street
Portland, ME 04102
207-232-4187

From: Senator Justin Alfond <jalfond@gmail.com>
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/19/2016 1:21 PM
Subject: Bayside Bowl's expansion
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